Golden Gate Game Lending Library

We are pleased to announce Golden Gate has a new Game Lending Library. We recently
received a Wellness Grant from the City of Winnipeg to create a safe, fun activity for families to
enjoy this winter.

Many of us have fond memories of playing board and card games together with our
families while growing up. Some of my favourite family memories include the laughter and
light-hearted camaraderie of sitting around a table with a game in front of us. [ now enjoy those
moments with my own children, and would like for everyone to have the same opportunity.

As I have explored games with my children, we have enjoyed some old favourites and
discovered some new experiences. Table top (or board/card) games have been receiving new
interest in recent years. Our new lending library includes a variety of both classic and new
games. Games can be requested and enjoyed for up to 10 days. They will then be quarantined for
at least a week to ensure that they are safe for the next family to enjoy.

Please visit the following site to view games that are available in our library:
https://docs.google.com/spreadsheets/d/1sCi6CvscgpRb5S8MEXgOX0MgOeqgsMzokTpLV-
2HHONc/edit?usp=sharing

When you are ready to request a game, complete the form found here:
https://docs.google.com/forms/d/1V]ziBKj2DaQMp93PPcHL.2AircEBW-
mGnMpVhKOwDI1KE/edit

Games will be sent home with students on Thursdays/Fridays (based on attendance), and
should be returned 10 days later. If you have any questions, please contact me at
tricia.blair@sjasd.ca

Ms. T. Blair



